
 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 

Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 

Phone: 519-623-3111  

Fax:      519-622-5854  
 

stgreg@rogers.com 
pastor@saintgregoryparish.com 

www.saintgregoryparish.com 

www.hamiltondiocese.com 

A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

St. Gregory the Great Parish 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:   Closed 

Tuesday — Friday: 8:30am—2:00pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate  

preparation at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  

Saturdays  10:00 am  — 11:00 am 

Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:45 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 

advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  

Contact Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger at the Parish Office or 

contact Fr.  Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of 

St. Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, please con-

tact our parish office. 

PASTOR 

Fr. Malcolm Katzenberger   
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 

Deacon John Fioretti 

Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator  

Mr. David Cinti, Maintenance 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Lord’s Day 

Saturday @ 5:45 pm 

Sundays @ 9:00 and 11:00 am 

Weekdays 

Tuesday @ 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 
 

DEVOTIONS 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary             Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Sunday @ 8:30 am                  Tuesday @ 6:00 pm 

Tuesday @ 6:30 pm  
 

ALL SUBMISSIONS for the bulletin            
must be received by TUESDAY    
MORNING   



 

  Thirty– Second Sunday in Ordinary Time        

Sunday Offering 
 

   November 4, 2018  

Regular Sunday …………………..$2, 766.70 

Thank you for your generosity!   

 

 
 
 

 

Tuesday,  November 13 

7:00 pm  + Angela Dipersio 

   + Pauline Silva 

    + Donald McIsaac 
    

Wednesday,  November 14 

8:15 am       + George McDonnell 
 

Thursday,  November 15 

8:15 am + Jose Reis & Family 

Friday,  November 16 

8:15 am  + Margaret Szczesny 
 

Saturday,  November 17 

5:45  pm + Luiz & Liduina Melo 

  + Antonio & Maria Fontes 

  + Katie Cassady  
 

Sunday,  November 18—World Day of the Poor 

9:00 am +Maria Amelia Silva    
  

11:00 am Int. of all Parishioners  

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 

Monday    Rev.   Junghyuk Choi  

Tuesday       Rev.   James Malone  

Wednesday    Deceased Priests of the Hamilton Diocese  

Thursday  Rev. Allen Varlaki 

Friday  Rev. Stephen Csiszar 

Saturday Rev.  Roshan D’Souza, O.C.D.  

IN THE PARISH CENTRE  
 

Monday,  November 12 

CWL—Baking for Bazaar—9:00am 
CWL—Baking for Bazaar—6:30am 

 

Tuesday, November 13 

Confirmation Retreat— 9:30 am 
Bible Study—9:00 am 

Choir Practice—7:30 pm 
 

Wednesday,  November 14 
CWL Sew & Chat—9:00 am 
Legion of  Mary—7:00 pm 

CWL Exec. Meeting—7:00 pm 
 

Thursday, November 15 

ACA meetings—7:00 pm 

‘One Heart, One Soul’ Campaign    
The Diocese of Hamilton is conducting the One Heart, One 

Soul Campaign to raise money for every Parish in the       

Diocese and for shared ministries. Answers to a set of      

Frequently Asked Questions appear in Parish bulletins  

regularly. A compilation of all questions that have been  

published are available throughout the campaign at:         

oneheartoneoul.ca.              

What are the parishes’ responsibilities.                         

Every Parish will first assess its needs and determine the 

projects to which the funds raised for the Parish will be  

directed. Each pastor will appoint key volunteers who will 

work with the Diocese and the Steier Group to form a       

campaign team. That Parish team will help with  campaign 

events and make personal visits to other parishioners to 

solicit gifts. Priests also will be asked to help with solicita-

tions of some prospective donors.                                                   

How will the funds that are raised be split up?  

This is a Parish-focused campaign, and 75 percent of the 

funds raised by each Parish will stay with that Parish for the 

goals and projects of its choosing. An additional 10 percent 

will be directed toward assisting parishes most in need of 

support. The remaining 15 percent will be dedicated to 

shared Diocesan ministries.   

Where will donors send their gifts, and where will the 

money be kept?  

Donors’ gifts and pledges will be held in trust for the Parish 

and initially kept in a dedicated Diocesan account. The    

Diocese will disburse the Parishes’ funds to them after the 

payments have been received and the Parish is ready to   

undertake their projects. The campaign’s Clergy Committee 

has worked with the Diocese to outline when the funds will 

be distributed to the Parishes.  

Why can’t I just support my parish directly?  

Frankly, we hope you continue to support your Parish     

directly through your regular Sunday giving. This campaign 

is not intended to divert funds that go toward normal      

operating needs. The campaign is a special effort to meet 

needs that go beyond the routine and that can help to set up 

Parishes (and the Diocese) to thrive for years to come. In 

short, supporting this campaign is supporting your Parish 

directly – as well as other Parishes in need and various   

Diocesan ministries.  

 

2018—2019 Living with Christ  
Sunday Missals  

are now available in the Narthex  
 Suggested donation for Missals is $5.00 



Please patronize our advertisers! 
The advertisers on our back page help make this Bulletin possible and we ask our parishioners to support them with your 

patronage whenever possible.  If you are a business owner or other professional, and would like to support our parish by 

advertising in our weekly Bulletin, please call the Parish Office at 519-623-3111. 

 

 
 
 

 

This month we are collecting: 

Cereal (Hot or Cold)   
                      

Thank you for your support! 

November 11,   2018 

WARMTH AND COMFORT     
 

The CWL is focusing the next couple of months on Home-
lessness with a program called “Warmth and Comfort”.                                                                    
They are  collecting socks for men, women & children, 
along with peanut butter and boxes of crackers.  These 
items will be donated to homeless shelters in our area.  The 
collection goes until December 31.  
A box will be placed at both entrances to the church?      

PIES FOR SALE!!!! 
The CWL is selling frozen, unbaked pies for $9.00 

with enclosed baking instructions.  Our selection    

includes apple, cherry, rhubarb and blueberry. Pick up 

at the Church at your convenience. Please contact Lisa 

Chippindale at 519-621-9428 lisachip1963@gmail.com 

Memorial Mass 
The  joint Knights of Columbus and CWL annual 

Memorial Mass for deceased members will be 

held at St. Clement Church on Wednesday,      

November 14/18 at 7:00 p.m.  

Names of last year deceased members will be 

read.    

All are welcome to attend.                                    

Refreshments and social after the mass.  
Monsignor Doyle’s Vendor Market Bazaar       

On Saturday, November 24th from 9am-3pm      

Monsignor Doyle will be hosting our very first   

Vendor Market Bazaar! Proceeds from our Bazaar 

will go directly to the students in our Service   

Learning Course who are preparing for a trip to 

Kenya in May, 2019.  

Marian Residence Retirement Home                             
The Sisters are looking for donations for their 
Christmas Bazaar on November 27th.             
Please drop off all donations at 640 Hillview 
Road, Cambridge.  Contact Sister Mary Benedicta 
for further information. 519-653-0363.  

BAZAAR NEWS  
THE CWL CHRISTMAS BAZAAR-IT'S ALMOST 

HERE!!!!! 
 

SATURDAY,  NOVEMBER 17, 9:30AM -2:00PM 
 

Please join us next weekend for some great shopping, deli-

cious food and chance to win prizes! This is our major fund-

raiser for the year and we'd really appreciate your support! 

If you’d like to donate baked goods or crafts please bring 

them in on Friday, Nov. 16. If you’d like to help in some way 

or have any questions please contact Lisa Chippindale     

519-621-9428. 

CFFC—SHOE BOX UPDATE 
Our recent Shoe Box Campaign provided 584 beautiful 
and valuable boxes of items which will be sent to poor 
children in El Salvador, Honduras and Sierra Leone. 
We wish to thank the following and others for their   
generosity and help. 
 St. Gregory’s & St. Patrick’s parishioners who filled 

boxes and returned them to Church 
 Close Out Shoes and Thyssen Shoes for the boxes 
 Parishioners who wrapped numerous shoe boxes 
 The crew who packed and loaded the boxes 
 Kevin Boult for taking the boxes to Mississauga 
 Carter Truck Rentals for a great rental deal 
 

May God bless all of you. 
    The Shoe Box Committee   

The Pastoral Offices of the Diocese of Hamilton offer a 
wide range of workshops & educational opportunities    
during the course of the year.  These activities and events 
are open to all interested parishioners. If you would like to 
keep informed regarding these opportunities for    growing 
your faith, please subscribe to a weekly online newsletter by 
going to the Diocesan Website (www.hamiltondiocese.com) 
and click the “Subscribe to our Newsletter” button on the 

right side of the homepage.Your email address will be 

used solely to provide you with Diocesan Newsletter and 

will never be shared with any third party. 

mailto:lisachip1963@gmail.com
http://www.hamiltondiocese.com


Reel Justice – A Justice Film Festival 
 

The Church teaches that social justice is an integral part of evangelization, a constitutive dimension of preaching the    Gospel, and 

   

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory     Saint Augustine   

  Jacquie Wettlaufer,     Angie Carroll-Boeyenga  

  Principal     Principal 

  519-621-6770     519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    

Lou Bellini, 

Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

 Remembering  

    VB 
     TAX SERVICES 

 

  416.302.0410       Personal & 

226.483.6023        CorporateTaxes  

Filomena M. Andrade, L.L.B. 
Barrister & Solicitor 

Real Estate & Mortgages 
Wills & Estates 

1558 King Street East            Wheelchair Accessible  Phone: 519-650-2994 

Barristers and Solicitors 
 

420 Sheldon Drive, Unit #204 
Cambridge, ON     N1T 2H9 

 

Phone: 519-620-1162  Fax: 51-620-1103 

www.woynarski.ca  


